
Negotiations Update:  October 28, 2014 

On Thursday, October 28, 2014, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) 

Negotiation Team and the District Negotiation Team met to begin negotiations for the 2014-15 

school year.  The following occurred: 

 Negotiation norms were reviewed, updated and agreed upon for the 2014-2015 year  

 The Chief Business and Operations Officer gave an update on the District’s budget   

 CSEA presented a proposal for a retirement incentive   

 District presented language changes on Article V, Hours/Working Conditions  

 District presented language changes on Article XII, District Transportation    

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, November 13, 2014.  

 


